
Substance Use &

The Workplace

Join us for a training that will provide insight into the
impact that substance use has on the workforce,
employees, and employers. The training will provide an
opportunity for employers to enhance workplace
supported recovery while decreasing company expenses. 

Research shows that employees in recovery miss less work,
are more productive, less likely to leave their employer,
and utilize company benefits less often than even those
employees who have not been impacted by substance
use. The training will also discuss no cost training and
support services available through the Northwest
Wisconsin Workforce Investment Board for employees
who have been impacted by substance use to skill, or
upskill, to better serve the employer’s needs.
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Wednesday July 7th @ 11:00am via zoom                                                  
 Register at: https://tinyurl.com/subuseandtheworkplace

Promote a Healthy Workforce and Improve Your Bottom Line

For more information, please
contact:
Scott Schultz
Northwest Wisconsin
Workforce Investment Board
sschultz@nwwib.com
715-201-8493
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